
 
ASSAM UNIVERSITY:: SILCHAR 

EXAMINATION BRANCH (TDC) 
 
 
 

NOTIFICATION 
 
 
 
 

In partial modification of this office memo no. AUEC/TDC-65/2016, dtd. 
21.03.2016 it is notified for information that a student having up to six arrear papers of 
TDC Annual New Course examination can appear the special chance examination for 
TDC Annual New Course to be conducted during 2016. Further details regarding the 
same can be obtained from the concerned college. 
 
 The last date for submission of the filled in examination forms along with 
necessary fees by the college to the University is 5th October, 2016. The other terms and 
conditions stipulated in the notification dated 21.03.2016 under reference above remain 
unchanged. 
 
 It is also informed that students who have applied earlier in response to the 
aforesaid notification need not apply again.  
 
 
 
 

(Suprabir Dutta Roy) 
Controller of Examinations 

 
 
 
No: AUEC/TDC-63/2016      Date: 31.08.2016 
 
Copy to: 

1. All Principals of affiliated / permitted colleges for information & wide 
circulation. 

2. P.S. to V.C. for kind information of the Vice Chancellor. 
3. Editor Dainik Jugasankha & Dainik Samayik Prasanga for publication of the 

same as news item in their esteemed news paper. 
4. Director, Computer Centre with a request to upload the same in the University 

web site. 
5. file. 

 
 

Controller of Examinations 
 


